Shueyville City Council Meeting – December 17, 2020

Mayor Coonfare called the special meeting of the Shueyville City Council to order at 5:03 pm on Thursday, December 17, 2020 in the council chambers at the Shueyville Community Center

Roll Call – Council present in chambers: Mickey Coonfare, Brent Foss by phone till 5:33, Bart Frisk, Patty Stephens, and Becky Neuhaus. Absent: Chris Lacy

Also present: Teresa Eadie, City Clerk, Eric Gould V&K Engineering, Janice Horak and Bill Massey

Citizen’s Comments Items not on Agenda: It was asked if the speed limit sign from the city limits to the stop sign at Sandy Beach Rd will be changed.

Business: Motioned by Frisk, seconded by Stephens to approve Resolution 2020-41 Requesting Reimbursement from the Iowa COVID-19 Government Relief Fund. Roll Call Vote-Ayes: Frisk, Neuhaus and Foss, Nays: none, motion carried 4-0

Discussion was held about the damage to the new streets and sidewalks by snowmobilers on Curtis Bridge Road. A reminder was posted on the local Facebook page that snowmobiles are not allowed on Curtis Bridge Rd. There is a new route this year and it is posted on the snowmobile club’s website. A reminder will also be added to the next NoJoCo.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Discussion was held about homeowners that did not shovel after the last snow. Several homes on Curtis Bridge Rd was not shoveled. It was discussed since this was the first snow and a new sidewalk, homeowners will be contacted to let them know that it is their responsibility.


Correspondence, Announcements & Comments: none

Adjourn: Motion by Neuhaus, seconded by Frisk to adjourn at 5:58 pm. All ayes, motion carried 3-0

Meetings: Next regular Council meeting will be January 12, 2021 at 6:30 pm 

Next Planning & Zoning meeting is scheduled for January 25, 2021



__________________________					____________________________
Mickey Coonfare, Mayor						Teresa Eadie, City Clerk/Treasurer	
